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Good evening,

As you will recall, the new per capita grant requirements require that Board review Serving Our Public 
4.0: Standards for Illinois Public Libraries prior to the submission of the grant application by March 15, 
2021. This month, we will be reviewing and discussing Chapters 5 through 8. You will find these chapters 
starting on page 11 of the attached PDF. At the February Committee of the Whole, we will finish 
reviewing and discussing the remaining five chapters.

Thanks,
Ryan

Ryan Livergood
Executive Director
Warren-Newport Public Library District
224 N. O’Plaine Road
Gurnee, IL 60031
847-244-5150 ext. 3101
rlivergood@wnpl.info
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